You are invited to Welcoming Willows
first ever...

SPRING DERBY
FESTIVAL

What?
Bring in Spring with a Pre Derby Festival with our
Welcoming Willow Friends!

When? Where?
May 4th from 11-3pm 1000 W Main St, Little
Chute, WI 54140

Why?
Fun games, crafts, food, face painting, and much
more all while helping support a great cause!

All proceeds will benefit Welcoming Willows an adult daycare providing
quality, compassionate care, and helping develop life and social skills.
Your support means a lot as we continue to create a space where our
clients, as well as their families, feel safe and happy.

Welcoming Willows LLC is a non profit 501 (c)(3) charitable organization and your donations may be tax deductible.



